From: Jennifer Hallissey

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Cc: Darrell Ingram

Subject: CLC Follow Up: Board of Representatives Meeting
Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 10:18:15 AM

Dear Valerie,

I'm writing to follow up on a question that we received last night at the Board of
Representatives meeting. The Professional Services line ($25,000) will cover architect and
engineering costs to determine how to re-frame and account for load-bearing needs for the
new elevator.

Please extend our thanks to the committee for their time and consideration. We would be
happy to answer additional questions. Darrell Ingram, copied here and at 203-653-1381 works
closely with facilities and our vendors and will be able to provide more detail as needed.

Best,

Jennifer Hallissey
Director of Strategic Partnerships
Children's Learning Centers of Fairfield County, Inc.

Best,

Jennifer Hallissey
Director of Strategic Partnerships
Children's Learning Centers of Fairfield County, Inc.
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